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13/04/2021  16:01:262021/0706/P SUPPRT Lionel Cohen Dear Sirs, 

I have been living at number 15 Belsize Park Mews for the last 15 years. 

Having taken the time to review the planning application made for 5 Belsize Park Mews, I'm in full support of 

this application. I believe the architectural design and front fenestration alterations will improve the property 

and the aesthetics of the mews as a whole. The erection of a single storey roof extension has been cleverly 

designed and is not intrusive of neighbouring properties. I have no objections to this planned extension. 

Kind Regards, 

Lionel Cohen
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